James Morgan

The proposed changes to fracking restrictions create an unacceptable cost on the health of all those
who live in the Delaware River Valley. Until the risks of the chemicals injected into the earth in
fracking are fully known and disclosed and the reduction of water from consumers is measured and
disclosed, no relaxation on the ban against fracking can be allowed.



